
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP #2: OPTIONS FOR THE WATERFRONT 

February 13, 2020 
 

The Township of Scugog has retained The Planning Partnership, together with Baird 

and TCI Management to come up with an action plan for the Port Perry Waterfront. The 

Action Plan will make recommendations for short, medium and long-term actions with 

respect to recreation, natural and cultural heritage features, economic development and 

tourism on the waterfront; to ensure that Port Perry continues to be a vibrant and 

thriving community for residents and visitors.  

Workshop #1 was held in November 2019 and helped to identify the challenges and 

opportunities for the waterfront. The Township is inviting residents to the second 

Workshop where a presentation will be given providing an overview of the project and 

then you will have an opportunity to work with a member of the design team to prepare 

diagrams that explore options for the waterfront: for example, expansion to the marina, 

sports fields, location for a seniors centre, more trails, an urban square, parking and 

environmental enhancement. 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

There will be 3 sessions held on February 13, 2020 at the Township Council Chambers 

(181 Perry Street, Port Perry). Please choose the time below that best suits your 

schedule and register through the Township’s website (www.scugog.ca/mywaterfront) 

or by contacting Township Planning staff. Each session is open to 40 people. 

 1:00 – 3:00 pm  3:30 – 5:30 pm  6:30 – 8:30 pm 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Robin Prentice, Manager of Planning 
Township of Scugog 
181 Perry Street, Box 780 
PORT PERRY, Ontario L9L 1A7 
(905) 985-7347 ext. 100, rprentice@scugog.ca 

http://www.scugog.ca/mywaterfront
mailto:rprentice@scugog.ca

